INTERGROUP MOVE UPDATE

Due to the “Occupant Exit Requirements” policy of our current landlord, St. Paul
Intergroup will need to accelerate its move to the new office space. Therefore, the
following will be the new Move Plan:

1) The office will be closed beginning May 23 until June 1 when it will open at the
new (33 Wentworth Ave E, Suite 355, West St. Paul) location

2) We will continue to answer all phone calls as we would normally

3) Literature and medallion sales will be available as online, shipped sales ONLY
until June 1 when we will reopen at 33 Wentworth Ave E, Suite 355, West St. Paul, MN
55118. (Curbside pickup will NOT be available during this time)

We are sorry if this inconveniences anyone. However, we need to responsibly comply
with our current landlords’ requirements in order to avoid additional costs and
charges.

Dennis B
Office Manager



